
 

Dear ABC members of NABET-CWA Local 41, 

 

We are in the process of preparing for negotiations for the successor to 

the 2021-2025 NABET-CWA/ABC Master Agreement. Negotiations will 

formally begin in September of 2024. We need your input now to help 

determine the focus of the contract proposals that will be presented to 

ABC across the table. Please fill out the survey that can be found 

at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NABET-ABC. It should take less than 

10 minutes to complete and will be available until Sunday, May 26 at 11:59 

pm EDT. We appreciate your time and your help with this process. We 

cannot do this without the participation of our members. Thank you. 

 

Your ABC Network Negotiating Committee 

Local 16 - Bill Bores and Jim Joyce 

Local 31 - Alex Staherski and Bantu Opiotennione 

Local 41 - Stephen Griswold and Patrick Keating 

Local 51 - Carrie Biggs-Adams and Brad Belstock" 

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NABET-ABC

